
         NORWICH 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

  
 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be 
held on Thursday, March 17, 2011 at 7:30 PM in Tracy 
Hall, 300 Main Street, Norwich, Vermont to hear the 
following application: 
 #4BCU11 – Conditional Use and Site Plan Review 
Application for Adaptive Re-use in the Aquifer Protection 
Overlay District by Jamieson L. Hess, Applicant and 
Norwich Full Gospel Voice Church, Landowner, at 713 US 
Route 5 North, Map/Lot 11-106.000.  The project proposes 
to convert the use of the property from a church and 
residence to a retail/wholesale business and residence under 
the Adaptive Re-use provision. 
 The hearing information, application and plans are 
available for inspection in the Zoning and Planning Office, 
Tracy Hall, 300 Main Street, Norwich, VT. Persons 
wishing to be heard may do so in person or in writing.  
 
     Phil Dechert 
     Zoning Administrator 
     Box 376 
March 2, 2011    Norwich, VT  05055 
           

 
 


